
 

 

 
 
18 April 2023 
 
 
Paul Gee 
 
By email: pgee3366@gmail.com 
 
 
Dear Paul 
 
Letter to Plumbers, Gasfitters, and Drainlayers Board 
 
Thank your emails to the Board of 2 March and 21 March 2023. These were received and read by the 
Board at its meeting on 28 March 2023. 
 
The Board acknowledges the concerns you have raised but has nothing further to say about these 
matters. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Board Chair 
Plumbers, Gasfitters, and Drainlayers Board 
 


